
 

Project Description 
 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is planning improvements along Washington Street (State 
Road (S.R.) 526) from Orange Blossom Trail (U.S. 441) to west of Interstate 4 (I-4). The purpose of the project 
is to repave this segment of Washington Street and enhance safety for all users. 

To help encourage safer driving speeds, the project is evaluating the addition of raised crosswalks and speed 
tables, as well as small, landscaped medians along the corridor. The landscaped medians will not impact 
access to properties.  

Bicycle safety measures include widening the bike lane to 5 feet and narrow the travel lanes to 10 feet. Lighting 
and traffic signal upgrades are also planned. 

Contact: 

Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

CFLRoads.com 

 

Washington Street (S.R. 526) 
Improvements 

from Orange Blossom Trail (U.S. 441)  
to west of I-4 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 448789-1-52-01 

Orange County 

CFLRoads.com 

  Todd Long, P.E. 
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5558 
Todd.Long@dot.state.fl.us  

Contact: 

Design: Ongoing - completion spring 2023 $     1 Million 

Right of Way (R/W): Within existing  —-- 

Construction: Funded - summer 2023 $  1.3 Million 

Insert QR 

code here. 

*subject to change 
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